
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 6th December 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

Tehidy 88.7% 

Kynance 94.3% 

Poldark 95.6% 

Zennor 89.7% 

Godrevy 93.6% 

Mousehole 95.7% 

Wheal Dream 91.3% 

Morvah 97.8% 

Whole School 93.2% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Saturday 7th December 

• St Ives in December Lantern  
Parade 6pm 

Tuesday 10th December 

• School Carol Concert at St Uny 
Church, 5pm 

Thursday 12th  December 

• Christmas Dinner (order as 
normal on ParentPay) 

Friday 13th December 

• Non uniform day in exchange 
for cakes and bottles 

• FOSUA Christmas Fayre 4-6pm 
Tuesday 17th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Nativity at 
9.15am and 2.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Cinema trip 
Thursday 19th December 

• KS2 Cinema trip 
Friday 20th December 

• Christmas Jumper day  

• School finishes at 2pm 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 

Christingle Service 
Thank you so much to everyone who 
attended the Christingle Service at St 
Anta Church on Sunday – it was  
wonderful to see so many people there. 
Well done to all of the children who sang 
during the service, and to our three  
readers who received special ‘Head 
Teacher Awards’ for their contribution to 
the service.  

 
 
St Uny CE Academy Carol Service 

We are hosting our very own special carol service at St Uny 
Church next Tuesday (10th December) at 5pm. It would be  
fantastic to see as many of you there as possible, lots of our  
pupils will be singing songs and reading as part of the service. 
Please return slips to the office to confirm your attendance.  We 
would like children to wear school uniform for the concert 
please.  

 
 
 
Brilliant Bakers! 
A big thank you to the staff at St Ives 
School for inviting Year 6 to take part 
in two cooking workshops this week. 
The children loved using the cooking 
facilities and baked some delicious 
rock cakes!  
 
 

Parking 
The school is working closely with the residents 
of Polmennor Drive to ensure that parking at 
the start and end of the day is safe for all. 
There have been a few reports of parents / 
carers blocking access to driveways / parking 
unsafely in the past week – can everyone 
please ensure that cars are parked safely and 

appropriately.  
 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page  
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 

Congratulations to the St Uny choir 
who have been representing the 
school at a range of festive events.  
Their new name is ‘Nothing but  
Treble’.  Thank you to Lisa Smith for 
all your help and support with the 
choir.  



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Reasoning’. 
 

 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Have you created 
your account on the 
Arbor App yet? If 
you haven’t  
received your login 

details, please check your junk 
folder or contact us in the office 
and we’ll resend them to you. 
 
The Arbor App will be the only 
way we communicate with you 
on a daily basis.  We will no  
longer be using the texting  
service.  It will also be the way 
for you sign up for clubs and  
parents evening consultations. 
 
 

St Ives in December Lantern Parade—Saturday 7th December 
 
If you would like to join us for the St Ives in December Lantern Parade on 
Saturday 7th December, please meet by the Guildhall in St Ives by 6pm.  
Please note that all children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 
 

Remember it is Christmas Dinner day on Thursday 
next week (12th).  Please order and pay as normal on 
ParentPay, but to help the kitchen plan ahead, please 
can you order as soon as possible.  All children  
entitled to Universal Infant free school meals and 
free school meals will receive a free Christmas  
dinner, but please order on ParentPay. 
 
Also, please note there is a change to the menu on 
Wednesday next week—instead of Roast it will now 
be curry.  Again, please order on ParentPay.  (You 
may need to re-order if you selected your meals be-
fore the menu was changed). 




